Office Memorandum

TO

: Administrator

All Medical Services Divisions

DATE: March 27, 1968

Director of Nurses David J. Vail, M.D.

Medical Director

Institutions -

FROM

Mrs. Methery

Engberg will discuss with

and was told

"ttrched

Johnson has seen the

frs. Nethery requested to see Dr. Engberg

bout this report.

: Medical Director

Medical Services Division

SUBJECT: Information to Minnesota Nurses' Association

Information is being requested by M.N.A. of R.N.'s in our state institutions. May I remind you that this information may reflect only that which refers to salary proposals. All information, which is sent to M.N.A., must be reviewed by the Medical Director and/or Administrator, for approval before it can be sent to M.N.A. If you are in doubt, please forward the information to my office.

Reflecting back upon several years ago, M.N.A. entered the domain of care and treatment which is beyond their jurisdictional right or priviledge. This cannot occur again!

mlk

cc: Mrs. Alvira Hiltz

When the designated M.N.A. representative prepares a written report to M.N.A., three copies should be made and sent to:

Director of Nursing Medical Director

Hospital Administrator

prior to the sending of the report, and written approval should be obtained from the Medical Director and Hospital Administrator. i.e., "I approve this report to be sent to M.N.A."

Devoussed with New Nethery 4/4/68 mck/gn

Discussed with Mrs. Nethery 4/9/68. She assured me that nothing will be submitted from here and should there be anything it will be brought to my attention in advance of being submitted/

EJE/jn